
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 7/30/2013 3:56:58 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: This Week 

Laura, 

Look forward to the workshops and seeing you as well. I'm planning to be there the entire 
time, so we'll catch up there at some point. 

Be well, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 3:42 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: this week 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Hi there -

Seems like it has been a long time since we talked! I am just back from a two day out of office 
thing and am trying to regroup. 

I assume you and your team are getting ready for the citation workshop. I'll be there with Jane 
Yura both days, and I assume getting lunch nearby will be a challenge. But I'm looking 
forward to the discussion and seeing you. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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